

18050 32nd Ave S SeaTac, WA 98188-4905 (206) 244-4755 ~ FAX(206) 244-0003 www.bow-lake.com

RECEIVED

JAN 19 2011

WASH. UT. & TP. COMM

January 17, 2011

David D. Lykken, Pipeline Safety Director Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Request for time extension to response to findings of 2010 Master Meter Inspection at Bow Lake Inc.

Dear Mr. Lykken:

I am writing to request an extension to the January 18, 2011 deadline for our response to your December 15, 2010 Report regarding Bow Lake Inc. Master Meter System. We have scheduled a Company Meeting with the Corporate Officers of Bow Lake Inc. on January 20, 2011. This extension will give us an opportunity to discuss and concur on our response to your findings.

Therefore, I request that you allow us to respond to you in writing during the week of January 24th to the 28th, 2011.

We hope you find those dates acceptable.

Bow Lake Inc.

Bob Mayfield, Mgr.